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Hal Dalwood Trust Conference bursary requests

Following the death of Hal Dalwood in November 2015 (see obituary, The Archaeologist January 2016), his brother Dexter and wife Rachel Edwards have set up a charity - the Hal Dalwood Trust. One of the aims of this charity is to provide an annual bursary to enable an early career archaeologist of any age to attend the CIfA conference. Contributions to the fund have also been made by several CIfA members and other archaeologists.
The bursary will aim to cover conference attendance, travel (usually within the UK) and accommodation. It is open to those in the first ten years of their career in archaeology.

Please use the form below to apply, really think about your answers and what the bursary means to you and include a brief up to date CV as well.

Please complete the form below and return it by email to conference@archaeologists.net or by post to:

Chartered Institute for Archaeologists

Power Steele Building
Wessex Hall
Whiteknights Road
Earley, Reading
RG6 6DE
Please provide as much information as possible on the form and we will get back to you as quickly as possible. Applications will be considered up to 1 March 2020.
Hal Dalwood Trust Conference bursary requests
	Name: 
	Membership number: 

	Address


	

	Email:


	

	Job title
	


Please can you tell us a little about what really excites you about archaeology? This isn’t a job application; we would like to know something about you and your interest in and passion for the subject.
Session/workshops that you specifically wish to attend 

Reasons for wishing to attend the conference and above sessions/workshops
Where will you be travelling from (e.g. nearest station/from home) and how do you intend to travel e.g. train, drive)?
Do you intend to stay overnight? 

Please indicate the estimated cost of travel and accommodation. 
NB: driving is charged at 45p per mile.

Would you like to be considered for a CIfA travel grant to help with the costs of attending the conference if you are not awarded the Hal Dalwood Trust conference bursary this year?

Return by email to conference@archaeologists.net or by post to Chartered Institute for Archaeologists, (Conference bursaries), Power Steele Building, Wessex Hall, Whiteknights Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 6DE

